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09 September 2021 

 
Netball Club 
 
Netball club is open to all pupils in years 5 and 6 and will be beginning Thursday 
16th September and continue every Thursday from 3.30pm until 4.30pm until it 
gets too dark – I will send a letter to let you know.  
 
Please make sure your child is equipped with warm clothing and sports trainers 
(with laces) to support ankles properly (fashion trainers/pumps are not 
safe to play in) and have a water bottle. Girls will also need a navy blue skort 
for matches and boys need navy blue shorts. 
 
There will be matches arranged and children will be chosen to represent 
Meriden’s netball team based on performance and commitment to the club. 
These matches could be home or away. When they are ‘away’ we will need 
support to get the team to the school.  
 
If your child would like to come to netball club, please fill out the form below to 
give parental consent.  
 
Thank you for your support.  

 
Miss Davis 
PE Coordinator 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Netball Club, Thursdays after school - 3.30pm until 4.30pm 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ 
 
I consent to my child taking part in Netball Club (   ). 
 
My child will be picked up by _____________________________ 
 
My child can walk home ( )  
 
Signed _________________________________ Parent/guardian 


